
BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity 
Street widening improvements; 
Creation of new bike lanes; and 
600 feet of on-street vehicle parking 
will remain. 

 

Estimated Start Date  
Late October 2015 
 

Estimated End Date  
Late November 2015 

 

Impacts 
 Temporary loss of on-street 

parking on Warm Springs Court. 
 Permanent on-street parking space 

will remain, consisting of 600 feet 
along the northeast side of the 
street near the Warm Springs Blvd. 
intersection.    
 Increased dust, noise, and 

inconvenience. 
 

General Work Hours  
7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  
Saturday work as necessary 
 
For More Information 

 Call:   
 
Frans van de Meer 
City of Fremont 
(510) 494-4796 

       
San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 

Construction Notification #74 
 

Improvements on  
Warm Springs Court 

 
October 12, 2015  
 

The City of Fremont’s Street Widening Improvements Project and the BART 
Warm Springs Extension (WSX) Project have been coordinating work to make 
roadway improvements and to create bicycle lanes along Warm Springs Court. 
These efforts are being made to accommodate additional bicycle traffic to the 
new Warm Springs/South Fremont Station. 

Upon the conclusion of the work, new bike lanes will be in place and 
approximately 600 feet of on-street parking will remain on Warm Springs Court 
along the northeast side of the street near the intersection with Warm Springs 
Boulevard (see diagram of area on reverse side). 

We appreciate your patience during this work, and will attempt to minimize 
construction-related noise, dust and inconvenience. Please watch for signs with 
safety information and other notices.  

The work will include, but is not limited to:  

 Repaving, landscaping, and creation of new bike lanes in impacted area;  

 Vehicle access will be temporarily inconvenienced with lane narrowing, 
shifting and detour signs;  

 Temporary closing of on-street parking; and 

 Temporary sidewalk detours. 

Please follow all posted parking and pedestrian detour signs and other notices 
regarding construction activities and safety information. 

We appreciate your patience during this work, and will attempt to minimize 
construction-related noise, dust and inconvenience.  Please watch for signs with 
safety information and other notices.  

 
Continued on next page 



For questions regarding this work, please feel free to contact:  

City of Fremont: 

Frans van der Meer 

Associate Transportation Engineer 

Tel: (510) 494-4796 

Or 

BART Warm Springs Extension Project: 

Tel:   (510) 476-3900  

Email:  bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov   

 

(Aerial Map view of construction area and 600 feet of on-street parking that will remain) 
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